Sacred Heart RC Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs S. Walker
Knutsford Road, Gorton, Manchester, M18 7NJ
Telephone – 0161 223 0231 Fax – 0161 223 0367
admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk
www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk



'Where Every Heart is Sacred'

14th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

A school trip to the Elizabeth Gaskell House has been arranged for Class 1 pupils on Monday 9th October 2023. This will support and enhance our learning in our history topics 'The Victorians' and 'The Victorians in Manchester'.

Pupils will have their lunch in school as normal. Pupils who normally bring a packed lunch should bring their lunch as normal.

The children will travel to the Elizabeth Gaskell House by minibus and will be leaving school at **12:30pm** and will arrive back by **3:15pm**.

So that the trip can go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents of £7 per child. You can now pay via your Parentmail account for this trip. If you have any issues making payment please call to see Mrs Warner and Miss Tennant at the office.

If sufficient contributions are not received the trip will have to be cancelled.

If you do not want your child to participate in this trip please speak to the class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Bancroft & Mrs Carroll Class Teacher











